Exhibit H
To the Staff Report to

Katherine Weir

— the Hearing Examiner
From: Carrie Weyand
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 2:45 PM
To: Katherine Weir
Cc: Kevin Wynn
Subject: RE: Staff Transmittal

Due to the properties sitting so far off of North township street, and being more than 200 feet from city sewer | would
be ok with a variance from the sewer. The alternate would have to be private pressure lines that would need to be
bored under the highway and core drilled into manhole on eastside of north township.

Carrie Weyand
Waste Water Collection Specialist

From: Katherine Weir <kweir@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2020 5:05 PM

To: David Lee <dlee@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>; Dean Klinger <dklinger@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>; Doug Merriman
<dmerriman@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>; Skagit PUD - Demers <demers@skagitpud.org>; Leo Jacobs <ljacobs@ci.sedro-
woolley.wa.us>; Lin Tucker - Chief <ltucker@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>; Kevin Wynn <kwynn@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>;
Carrie Weyand <cweyand@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>; Jill Scott <jscott@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>

Cc: John Coleman <jcoleman@ci.sedro-woolley.wa.us>

Subject: Staff Transmittal

Please see attached materials regarding files #SP-2020-264 and #2V-2020-265. As stated in the transmittal document,
Please submit all comments or direct any questions related to these files to the Planning Department by October 27,
2020.

Thank you,

Katherine Weir
Assistant Planner
City of Sedro-Woolley
360-855-3206
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